Phone: 0120-2534064, 2538533 / e-mail: bbpsnd@yahoo.co.in

Website: http://www/bbpsnoida.com/

Circular No. 67

Date: 19 March, 2021

(Principal)

## "VOLUNTEERING AS A SCRIBE FOR CHILDREN WITH SPECIAL NEEDS"

Dear Parents,

In a developing country like India, which is heading towards inclusion, it becomes our social responsibility to reach out to the marginalized or the less advantaged sections of the society. The school considers it as a moral responsibility to prepare its students to contribute whole heartedly towards the community.

Under the aegis of Interact Club, Volunteers from Class IX are invited to act as 'Scribe' or 'Reader' for special children in school to help them write their CBSE Board Examination. Certificates of Appreciation will be awarded to the volunteers for their willingness and dedication exhibited towards helping differently abled children.

Looking forward for your support and cooperation.

"ONE PERSON CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE, AND EVERYONE SHOULD TRY"

स्वच्छ भारत एक कदम स्वच्छता की ओर Distribution VPL, HM (Sr) All Teachers – via e-mail (for forwarding names, if any) Mr Yograj Malik (Website) Mrs A Razdan (File) **CONSENT FORM** I, the parent of \_\_\_\_\_\_ of Class \_\_\_\_\_\_ Section\_\_\_\_\_, allow my ward to volunteer as a Scribe/ Reader for children with special needs during the Preboard II and CBSE BOARD EXAMINATION session 2020-21.

Signature of Parent /Guardian